
Source: SCE PEA Figure 4.1-14 

This image presents the Existing View to the southwest from KOP 6 on westbound State Route 79 (Winchester Road), approximately KOP 6 
0.23 mile northwest of the intersection with Max Gillis Boulevard. This view captures the open, undeveloped landscape that surrounds Westbound SR 79 
this intersection (though residential/suburban development is gradually encroaching from all directions). Views are generally open 

and panoramic. An existing wood-pole utility line is noticeably prominent in the primary cone of vision of travelers on SR 79. Existing View 
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